THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

Schedule of Masses, Services and Devotions
June 10 — June 18, 2017

Weekend Masses:
Saturday June 10
STM 4:30pm

VIGIL: THE MOST HOLY TRINITY
Weekend Mass Intentions

Sunday June 11 THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

SFC 1lam Weekend Mass Intentions

Weekday Masses:

Monday June 12 Weekday

STM 8am People of the Parish

VILLA  2pm Mary Ann Vertosek by Mary Fuller & Family
Tuesday June 13 St. Anthony of Padua, Priest &Doctor of the Church
STM 8am People of the Parish

Wednesday June 14 Weekday

SFC 8am People of the Parish

Thursday June 15 Weekday

SFC 8am Fr. John Summers *Birthday Memorial’ by Donnie
Friday June 16 Weekday

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mt. Carmel/Ashtabula

Weekend Masses:
Saturday June 17

VIGIL: THE MOST HOLY
BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST

STM 4:30pm  Father’s Day Flower Memorial Intentions

Sunday June 18 THE MOST HOLY
BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST
SFC llam Father’s Day Flower Memorial Intentions

Mass Intentions for June 10/11: Perry & Anne Gildone by the Miltners; Dee
English Briel by Barbara Arcaro; Peggy Partee by Mother; Ed Cunningham by
George Hlifka & Dolly Sherman; Fr. Summers ‘Birthday Memorial’ by George
Hlifka & Dolly Sherman; Anthony J. Arcaro by Wife & Children; Anne Gildone
by Barbara Arcaro; John Anthony by Charlie & JoAnn Beaver; Fred Monda by
Charlie & JoAnn Beaver, Marvin Maire by Mom & Dad; John Jasinski by
Family; Hank Poore, Jr. ‘Memorial Anniversary’ by Children & Grandchildren;
Frank Vento ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Family.

Mass Intentions for June 10/11: Father’s Day Flower Memorial Intentions

“God so loved the world, He gave His only Son.” How can you give yourself to
God the Father in a response to that love? Could God be calling you to live His
love as a priest or in the consecrated life? If you think God may be offering you
this grace, call Fr. Christopher Luoni (330) 744-8451, or by email at:
cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org.

Corpus Christi Choir meets Thurs evenings for practice at 6:30pm at SFC
Church. All are welcome to join this joyful ministry!

Liturgical Ministers: June 17/18 & 24/25
4:30pm: Readers: L Jury, N larocci Distributors: N Black/B, B Bates/C, M

Yaros/C Altar Servers: JD Lazorik, JM Arcaro
11am: Readers: R Roach, N Perkoski Distributors: ] Woods/B, B Tack/B, D
Rose/C, L Kehoe/C; Altar Servers: T Taylor, M Hanson, E Woods

The Vocation Office is offering a discernment/service week June 19-23 for men
age 16-35 in the Cumberland Kentucky area. For more information, call Fr. Luoni
at 330/744-8451 or email at cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org.

Sanctuary Candles
St. Frances Cabrini Church
In Memory of:
Fr. John Summers
Birthday Memorial
by Donnie

xx+ THIS WEEK***

Reminder: Safety Town will be held
mornings from Monday June 5 through
Saturday June 17 in the parking lot at St.
Frances Cabrini Church.

Sunday, June 11
FEAST OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

Monday, June 12
6:30-8pm Thirsting for Something
More, Parish Office

Wednesday, June 14
8:30-10am Coffee & Scripture Faith
Discussion Parish Office
7-8pm SFC Church open for Private
Prayer 7-7:30pm ~Rosary 7:30-8pm

Thursday, June 15
6:30-8pm Choir Practice, SFC Church

Sunday, June 18
The Feast of Corpus Christi
Noon Parish Family Dinner/Feast Day
Celebration

Alcoholics Anonymous meets at the
Parish Center each Sunday, 1-2pm.

Scripture Readings June 18, 2017
Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a
1Corinthians 10:16-17
John 6:51-58

PR
== GOOGLE-a-Hymn:
Each week we will publish hymns that
you may want to look up. You can
familiarize yourself with the songs so
that you may participate more fully in
the liturgy. For June 18: Lamb of God
(Paris) / Surely the Presence of the Lord
(Wolfe) / Sanctuary  (Thompson,
Scruggs) / Here I Am To Worship

(Hughes) / Give Thanks (Smith).



Stewardship Update

Last Weekend:

Sunday $5260

Church at Home $680.50
Thank you for your continued generosity!

169 Envelopes

Stewardship “For God so loved the world that He gave His
only Son...” JouN 3:16 Is your love conditional? Is there a
price others have to pay to receive your love? Are you
generous with your time, money and possessions? If you give
someone something, do you expect something in return? Do
you give your time freely or do you “fit it in” when it’s
convenient for you? Pray for a grateful and generous heart.

Time for Prayer: St. Frances Cabrini Church is open from
7-8pm on Wednesday evenings for anyone wishing to spend
time in prayer. There is time for private prayer 7-7:30pm
followed by the Rosary 7:30-8pm. Hope to see you there!

Do you want to know more about our faith and what we
believe as Catholic Christians?

Join us for our Parish’s faith sharing opportunities:
Monday evening ‘Thirsting for Something More’ from 6:30-
8pm. We will be discussing “Rediscover Catholicism.”
Wednesday morning ‘Coffee and Scripture’ at the Parish
Office following the 8am Mass at St. Frances Cabrini Church.
Both groups meet weekly at the Parish Office in an informal
setting. Join us anytime, no commitment necessary.

Commit To Lifelong Learning Faith formation requires a
commitment to lifelong learning and openness to grow in
Discipleship. Many opportunities designed to assist adults to
nurture their spirituality and acquire enhanced knowledge of
the faith are presented during the fall and Advent season.
Should you be open to expanding your understanding of the
teaching of the Catholic Church, please visit www.doy,org,
contact the Diocesan Office of Religious Education at 330/
744-8451, or speak with your Parish Director of Religious
Education for more information.

Presentation of the Gifts The General Introduction to the
Roman Missal states: “it is desirable that the participation of
the faithful be expressed by an offering of bread & wine for
the celebration of the Eucharist...the bread & wine for the
Eucharist are carried to the celebrant...” The ushers gather
the people’s offerings but then the people should carry the
gifts to the altar. If you or a family member would like to
participate in the Offertory Procession please tell the ushers
when you arrive at church. The Liturgy Committee would
like to have parishioners carrying the Offertory gifts to the
altar and presenting them to the priest celebrant. Your
conscious, active participation at Mass is appreciated.

Touch a life... Become A Hospice Volunteer! Hospice is a
philosophy of care, not a place. Volunteer education is held
frequently throughout northern Ohio. Teen and volunteers not
having contact with patients have 4 hours of training while
patient care volunteers have 16 hours. FMI visit
www.hospicewr.org or call 216/255-9090.

Our ‘Featured Advertiser’ this week is:

SAVE-A-LOT
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

Thank you for your generous support last weekend of the
CHURCH AT HOME combined collection which supports
The Catholic Campaign for Human Development, the
Catholic Communications Campaign and the Catholic
University of America/Newman Campus Ministries. If you
were unable to give last weekend, please consider giving
today for this important collection, Thank you!

Parishioners are welcome to attend any Corpus Christi
council or committee meetings. Meeting times and dates are
listed in the bulletin and on the monthly calendar. Your
presence is welcomed and your participation is encouraged.

One Step is an after-school program at St. Mary Hall for
youth in grades 6-12. The program will continue during the
summer and volunteers are needed from 4-7pm every
Tuesday and Thursday. If you are interested in volunteering,
please call Pat Carr at 440/593-5835.

Corpus Christi Parish and Good Shepherd Lutheran church
are teaming up again this year for Vacation Bible School.
VBS will be held July 10-14 at Good Shepherd church.
Volunteers are needed! You do not have to commit to the
entire week, daily volunteers accepted as well. Please contact
Kristin Cellini at 440/381-5206 to volunteer.

News from St. John School * Saint John School will host a
Milestone Reunion for alumni and their guests on Saturday,
June 24. FMI contact Christy Kovacs at 440-997-5531 ext.
223 by June 14. ** Saint John is now accepting new student
applications for the 2017-18 school year for PreK-Grade 12.
Saint John offers need and merit based scholarships to
qualifying students entering grades K-12, transportation is
available. FMI contact Keith Corlew at 440.997.5531 X 226
or keith.corlew(@neomin.org.

Our parish has subscribed to a dynamic new online platform
called FORMED. Every parishioner will have 24/7 access to
the best Catholic content on any device, including your
computer, Smartphone and tablet with internet access. With
FORMED you’ll find video programs that explain the
Catholic faith, explore the deepest meaning of marriage,
receive Bible studies on a variety of topics which includes
inspiring audio talks from presenters like Bishop Robert
Barron, Dr. Scott Hahn and many more. Go to
www.FORMED.org. You will see the registration box for
parishioners. Type in the parish code — MX7XNH. Set up
username and password. Now you are all set to use all the
great programs on FORMED.org anytime by simply logging
in. FMI, call the Parish Office at 599-8570.




